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From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Sent: Tuesday, March 09, 2010 10:45 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FirstEnergy Rate Case 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 3/9/2010 

Re: Beth Shaw 
9978 High Country Dr 
Chardon, OH 44024 

Docketing Case No.: 10-0176-EL-ATA 

Notes: We have a question regarding how yesterday's ruling by PUCO will affect our rates for our all-electric 
home. In Dec. 2007 we bought this all-electric home and sold my all-electric home that I was getting an all-
electric discount on. We were told that there would be no all-electric discount given on our new home, which is 
15 years old. It is obvious from our KWH usage that we are all-electric and heat our home with electricity. Even 
though we were not receiving an all-electric discount, we had called several times to request one. We also saw a 
large jump in our electric bill the last few months. We want the same all-electric discount that others will now 
receive. Will we get one even though we were never credited with having an ell-electric home? What can we 
expect to see on our next bill as far as cents paid per KWH? 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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